
Abraham Kramer 
. Heads Bath, Me., 

B’nai Brith Lodge
At a recent meeting of the 

JBath, Me., B’nai Brith Lodge, 
• , Abraham L. Kramer was re­

elected president ^or a fifth term.
In his inaugural address Mr. 

Kramer stressed the importance 
of B'nai Brith work, especially 

‘ that of the Hillel Foundation and 
or the Anti-Defamation League. 
• The members of the Lodge 
also elected Mr. Kramer a dele­
gate to the B'nai Brith conven­
tion which will be held at the 

’Statler Hotel in May.
•• Elected to serve with Mr. Kra­

mer were vice-president. Dr< 
Jacob Smith: treasurer. David 
Cogan; secretary. Hy Diamond; 
monitor, Jack Patashnick.


